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July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: A Level and GCSE Results Days 2021  
 
Results day this year is going to look very different from previous years, due to the current social distancing measures that 
are currently in place.  Although these restrictions are planned to be reviewed in June/July, we need to ensure that anything 
we plan for August is compliant to restrictions relevant to that time but also allows pupils to enjoy the experience of receiving 
their results.   
 
Tuesday 10 August 2021 – A Level Results Day – Level 3 and AS/A Levels – Year 12, 13 and 14 
Thursday 12 August 2021 – GCSE Results Day – GCSE, Level 2 and Post 16 Level 2s and GCSE Retakes – Year 10, 11, 
12, 13 and 14.  
 
Your child will be allowed on site from approximately 9.00 am until 11.00 am. When they arrive at school, they need to enter 
the site via the gates in the Sports Centre carpark where they will be directed by a member of staff to a particular ‘Alphabet 
Zone’.  The zone will be where they collect their results from. These zones will be on the courts.  Your child will also be 
asked to confirm their placement for September with the member of staff who issues their results.  Unfortunately, we will 
only be allowing pupils through the gates near the Sports Centre carpark; anyone who accompanies the child will need to 
wait in the main school carpark.   
 
If your child is unable to collect their results then they can be collected by their parents /family member, but they will need 
to bring in written authority from the child.  If you are away on holiday and would like the results posting, please make the 
relevant Year Team aware by emailing them.  Their details are below: 
 
Year 10 results – sferrier@skegnesssacademy.org and klaws@skegnessacademy.org 
Year 11 results – hwillis@skegnessacademy.org and jlyons@skegnessacademy.org  
Sixth Form results - SKA-allpost16@skegnessacademy.org  
 
Alternatively, if your child would like to ring in on results day then they may do so after 10.00 am. 
 
Your child will have the opportunity to enjoy an ice cream or ice lolly with their friends as we have secured a local ice cream 
van to join us on the day.  Hopefully the weather will be kind to us! 
 
If your child’s plans change for September 2021 and they decide not to keep with their final destination, please ensure that 
they contact the Sixth Form Team on the following email address – SKA-allpost16@skegnessacademy.org or alternatively 
on the above telephone number.  This is to ensure that our records are always accurate. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above telephone number or emailing me 
on loldfield@skegnessacademy.org  
 
Finally, may I take the opportunity for thanking you for supporting your child while they have been at the Skegness Academy 
and I wish them all the best for the future.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs L Oldfield  
Senior Assistant Principal  
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